
 
 

June 2, 2020 

 

Dear Members of The University of Scranton Family, 
  

We have endured months of isolation coupled with fear and sadness from the havoc caused by 



May God bless the University community as we take up anew the mandate of the Society of 

Jesus to serve faith and promote justice. 
  

Sincerely, 
  
Scott R. Pilarz, S.J. 
President 

 


